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         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
The 2006 Malibu stolen from Oak Bay Marina has been recovered at a marina located in Puget 
Sound in Washington State by the Kitsap County Sheriff’s Office. The Oak Bay Police are 
investigating the circumstances involving the theft of the vessel.  
Anyone with possible information regarding this vessel are requested to contact  
Sgt. Don Symes or Cst Bruce Kennedy of the Oak Bay Police Department at (250) 592-2424 
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